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I am a lifelong Oregonian of 45 years and counting. For most of my voting life I have 

voted by mail. Voting is one of the most important actions a citizen can take and we 

should not be passing legislation that would restrict voter access. Vote by mail is 

secure, safe and should not be eliminated. I urge this committee to reject this 

backwards legislation.  


